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Thank you for your email. Please see the below responses for both applications 
mentioned in your initial emails. 
  
Premises Licence Number: 2024/01638/LATEMP 
  
Thank you for your recent e-mail lodging a representation in respect of the 
application for the Temporary Event Notice in respect of the above premises. 
  
Unfortunately, in accordance with the legislation of the Licensing Act 2003, only the 
Chief Officer of Police or the Home Office  may make representations in such 
cases.  Since comments from the public and residents' associations may not be 
considered in conjunction with these types of applications, I regret to inform you that 
your e-mail has been dismissed. 
  
Premises Licence Number: 2024/01572/LAPR 
  
Thank you for your recent e-mail lodging a representation in respect of the 
application for the variation of the Premises Licence for the above premises. 
  
However, the Licensing Authority may consider your representation to be invalid as 
you have not stated how you think this application for the addition of a condition will 
fail to promote the licensing objectives. 
  
The Licensing Act 2003 requires that any representation made regarding an 
application must relate directly to the premises which are the subject of that 
particular application. What is more, the Local Authority is under a legal duty to 
disregard representations that are not specific to the particular application to which 
they relate. Your representation must therefore clearly show how the intended 
operation of these individual premises will fail to promote one or more of the 
licensing objectives. 
  
In order for your representation to be accepted by the Licensing Authority and 
considered at a hearing it would need to be revised to make it premises-specific in 
the way described above. Please note that your representation must still relate to the 
likely effect of the grant of the licence on the promotion of at least one of the 
licensing objectives.   
  
These objectives are:                             

1. Prevention of crime and disorder 
2. Public safety 
3. Prevention of public nuisance 
4. Prevention of harm to children 

  
You may of course resubmit your representation. If you choose to do so, please be 
aware that the closing date is 29/10/2024.  If you require any further information 
please contact me at the address or telephone number shown below. 
  
Kind regards 
Lorna McKenna 
Licensing Compliance Officer 
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